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Dear Parent Carer, 
 
I hope that your child is enjoying their dance rehearsals in readiness for the Dance Umbrella. 
 
As a school we were allowed to purchase 40 tickets to the Dance Umbrella show on the 20th March at 6.30pm. 
 
We currently have 25 children (some siblings) currently attending the rehearsals. Therefore we can offer each family 
at least 1 ticket and most families 2. Please do complete the slip below and advise if you would like an extra ticket if 
any are available, depending on how many requests we have we will ‘pull names out of the hat’ for additional tickets. 
 
Any tickets remaining that have not been purchased from other schools will be available to buy directly from Bath 
forum from February the 1st however this is not guaranteed and they are in high demand so do be quick if you would 
like more tickets than we can offer.  
 
https://bathboxoffice.org.uk/whats-on/dance-umbrella-2023/ 
 
Due to general tickets going on sale on the 1st February we would like to confirm with our families what tickets we can 
give to them by the 25th January. For this reason please complete the slip below and hand directly to the office by the 
20th January. Tickets are charged at £9.35 (this is the cost Midsomer Norton Primary paid for the tickets). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
—--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Childs Name………………………………………………….       Class……………………………………… 
 
 
Please circle how many tickets you would like           1                                              2          
 
 
Once tickets have been assigned payment for the tickets will be required before the 29th January, payment will need 
to be made via ParentPay. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bathboxoffice.org.uk/whats-on/dance-umbrella-2023/

